
 

 

 
 
 
Update Notification # 50 AOAC Working Document Upgrade to 2017 
Update Notification Release Date: 10/26/20 
Form/Procedure/Policy:  
LF-56 -2k17 AOAC Working Documents Rev 1.0 (New) 
 
 
Attention All Applicant and Accredited CABs:  
 
PJLA has updated the LF-56-2017-AOAC Working Document to include the updated 
requirements for AOAC that aligns with ISO/IEC 17025:2017.   
 

 Clauses highlighted in blue are new changes/additions not in previous versions 
of ISO/IEC 17025 and can be used for transition assessments 
 

 Clauses and notes highlighted in green are AOAC requirements. 
 
 
There will be a 1-year transition for all Applicant and Accredited CABs to be assessed to 
the updated requirements for AOAC from the date of this memo. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact PJLA Headquarters. 
 
 
Thank you!  


